A COURTESY POSTING
NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM
@

Bethel Cannon Ranch
1922 Bethel Cannon Road
September 5, 2021
2:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

A possible quorum of the Whitewright City Council may be present to attend the Faithfreedomfest at Bethel Cannon
Ranch located at 1922 Bethel Cannon Road, on Sunday, September 5, 2021 from 2:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. In accordance
with Government Code 551.001 (4) (b), no formal action will be taken and any discussion of public business is incidental
to the nature of the gathering.

Posted this 2™ day of September, 2021.

Guyn Joerdan

City Secretary



